ISPTSA General Membership Meeting Minutes
Minutes from 5/25/2022
Member Quorum was met with 13 members.
Meeting called to order at 6:10pm.
Meeting minutes from 2/2/2022 meeting were presented and accepted.
Treasurer Report
Current Balances: Checking - $82,486 and Savings - $85,983.36
The 990 submitted and cooperation renewal completed. Mid-year financial review completed and submitted to the board. No issues.
Budget for 2022-23 presented. Motion to accept the budget by Melissa Richardson and seconded by Subramanya Betagiu.
Principal’s Report
Russell White reported that during AP test week, 560 AP exams and 194 IS students completed an AP exam. He reviewed the success of Focus Week. There will be a Naviance review regarding parent access beginning with this year’s juniors. Emails went to parents on 5/25. School accreditation was successful, and gave appreciation to the parents who participated. This is done every 7 years. He reviewed upcoming events for June.
Nominating Committee
ISPTSA candidates presented for the 2022-23 executive board. One nomination taken from the floor (Phil Bloch). The following slate was successfully voted on. Motion to accept the slate by Honglian Guo and seconded by Jessica Smiddy.
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Membership
Reported PTSA Awards for 100% Teacher Membership for high school in Region 2 and 100% PTSA Membership.
Community
Reviewed events from April and May. Planning to do an online review of the History of IS and ACT/SAT practice tests. Suggested MS movie night in the future and possible end of school year event. Discussed a fall event to celebrate IS’ 30 years.
Fundraising
Reminder of our ongoing fundraiser with Smith Brothers and upcoming Goodwill Drive.
Teacher Report
Thank you from Stephen Miller, teacher representative, to the community for the support and especially for the wonderful Teacher Appreciation Week.
Meeting adjourned at 6:57pm
Submitted by Melissa Richardson

